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Circular: 074                
 

 25 August 2020 
 

 
LOCKDOWN LEVEL 2 REGARDING VISITORS - further explanation 
 
Dear Resident 
  
Following the e-mail communication sent out last week, Circular 071, the Department of Co-Operative 
Governance and Traditional Affairs published the Regulations under Level 2 of the National Lockdown 
declared in terms of the Disaster Management Act 57 of 2002. 
  
In terms of Section 58 the said Regulations, visits by members of the public to older persons’ facilities 
remain prohibited: 
 
So, what does this mean for us?  It means that we should not be getting members of the public “thus 
anybody from outside of the village” visiting us to socialise. 
 
Can we still have our domestic workers and gardeners back?  Yes, you can as they are not Visitors but 
they are performing a duty that you pay them for so they are seen as an employee and not as a member 
of the public that is here to visit and socialise.   
 
Can we visit each other at home?  Yes, you may as long as you wear your mask and practise distancing. 
For those who choose to engage in the activities at the clubhouse that opened up again you will be 
visiting with other residents and this is the same as visiting them at their home. 
  
Compassionate visitations by a member of the public will be considered on a case by case basis, please 
discuss with the Village Manager to make these arrangements.  
  
We apologise for any confusion caused and trust that you will be guided accordingly.  
                       
Your ever-caring Village Manager 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village MAnager 


